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Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

26th Floor

Toronto, Ontario

Attn: 
Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Consultation on Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards
(“IFRS”) and Consequent Amendments to Regulatory Instruments
Board File No.: EB-2008-0408
Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. (“Norfolk Power”) wishes to advise the Board of its interest in participating in the IFRS consultation process. At this time, Norfolk Power anticipates sending a representative to the issues meeting on January 27, 2009.
Please send any information related to this proceeding to my attention: 

Alvin Allim

Manager of Finance

Norfolk Power Inc.

70 Victoria Street

Simcoe, Ontario

N3Y 4N6

(519)-426-4440, extension 2264

Email: aallim@norfolkpower.on.ca
Norfolk Power does not request cost eligibility for this process.
Yours truly,
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Alvin E. Allim
Manager of Finance
PO BOX 588, 70 VICTORIA STREET • SIMCOE, ONTARIO • N3Y 4N6

Phone: 519-426-4440 • Fax: 519-426-4514
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